## **Subject:**

FW: [External] Housekeeping Revisions to City Charter

From: David E Barnhart < barnstri@pacbell.net > Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 11:10 AM
To: Jack B. Clarke, Jr. < jack.clarke@bbklaw.com >

Cc: Chani Beeman <chanibee@earthlink.net>; Tom Evans <tpemle@earthlink.net>; Wilson, Susan

<SWILSON@riversideca.gov>; Nicol, Colleen <CNicol@riversideca.gov>; Zelinka, Al <azelinka@riversideca.gov>; David

Bristow <david@ecg-corp.com>; Marcia McQuern <mcguern@charter.net>

Subject: [External] Housekeeping Revisions to City Charter

## Jack:

Chani and I met with the City Manager, Deputy CM. Myers and Susan Wilson this morning to review this matter. Tom Evans was not able to attend but advised me of his questions/concerns prior to the meeting. We have reached agreement on the City Manager's recommendations of Sept. 9. The changes are primarily editorial to simplify and clarify the proposed Charter amendments. In the instance of the "Tree Issue" it was agreed to not submit an amendment. Al Zelinka feels he can work within the current Charter and accomplish his objectives. Susan and the C.M office will submit a revised report and hopefully this can be placed on our next agenda for approval.

Thanks for your help with this Jack, and to everyone: Happy Holidays.

Dave